
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors

Wednesday, August 21, 2024, at 7:00 p.m.
Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-1427, a Public Hearing will be held in the 
Fluvanna County Circuit Court, at 72 Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia for citizens of 
the County to have the opportunity to appear before and be heard by the Board of 
Supervisors for the following item:
ORDINANCE TO AMEND “THE CODE OF THE COUNTY OF FLUVANNA, 
VIRGINIA”, BY ENACTING § 2-1-7 TO ASSESS AN ELECTRONIC SUMMONS 
SYSTEM FEE OF $5.00 ON ANY DEFENDANT WHO IS CHARGED BY THE 
SHERIFF’S OFFICE WITH VIOLATING ANY STATUTE OR ORDINANCE 
WITHIN THE COUNTY OF FLUVANNA.

All interested persons wishing to be heard are invited to attend the public hearing.

A COPY OF THE FULL TEXT OF THE ORDINANCE IS AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW 
BY THE PUBLIC ON THE COUNTY’S WEBSITE AND IN THE OFFICE OF THE 
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR DURING REGULAR OFFICE HOURS.


